
Item H1
Request of Lupercio Lopez-Deleon, 224 South Sycamore Street for 
Taxi Cab Company Permit for Taxi Latino
Lupercio Lopez-Deleon, 224 South Sycamore Street has submitted an application for a Taxi 
Cab Company Permit for Taxi Latino, 224 South Sycamore Street. Approval is subject to 
inspection of the vehicles by the Police Department for compliance with the Nebraska Rules 
of the Road and the Grand Island City Code Meter requirement. A MOTION is in order.
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